
 

 

July 7, 2023 

 

John Wandsnider 

Public Works Director / City Engineer 

340 First Avenue E 

Dyersville, IA 52040 

Dear John: 

I am writing to inform the City of Dyersville that the Dubuque County Board of Supervisors 

approved the city’s application for Fiscal Year 2024 Rural County Transportation Program 

(RCTP) funds on July 5, 2023 in the amount of $25,000 for the 5th Avenue NE Resurfacing 

Project. 

Enclosed is a draft funding agreement for your project. After the City has approved the 

agreement, please send two signed copies to the Dubuque County Engineer’s office. You will 

receive a signed copy from County Engineer for your records. 

This letter is not an authorization to begin work on the project. The City and County must 

approve a funding agreement prior to the disbursement of RCTP funds. No costs incurred before 

the County signs the funding agreement will be reimbursed.  

The City will have two years from the day the funding agreement is approved by the county to 

complete the project and have it inspected by the Dubuque County Engineer. The City may 

request a one-year extension after two years upon approval by Dubuque County Board of 

Supervisors. If you have questions or concerns, please contact me at (563)-556-4166 or by email 

at cravada@ecia.org.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chandra Ravada 

Director of Transportation Department 

 

Enclosures: RCTP Funding Agreement 
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